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How beautiful upon the mountains are the feet of him who brings good news. Is. 52:7

Dear friends and family,
“For the Lord is our Judge . . . He will save us.” Isaiah 
33:22

Most of you have probably heard the news that our 
little boy, Joshua Dan, made his appearance on Oc-
tober 21st at 11:04pm. We picked the above verse for 
Joshua based on the combined meaning of his names: 
The Lord is my Savior and Judge. We praise the Lord 
for his safe arrival and that the labor and delivery went 
well! We are so grateful that Justo’s mom and youngest 
brother are here helping us during this time. Matthew 
has helped lightened Justo’s ministry load for the time 
being and Mom is keeping the household running. 
We are enjoying our new addition to the family, and 
Joshua and Tricia are both doing well. Pray that Tricia 
would have quick and complete recovery.

The past couple months have been very busy with 
ministry. In September, all church activities started up 
again. Justo is leading the young couples’ cell group, 
which is meeting once again at our house so Tricia can 
be a part of it too. He is also helping with the college 
and careers group as well. He has three young men 
that he is discipling weekly, and Tricia began work-
ing with a young woman from the church as well. We 
also have had another family begin homeschooling 
this year. Justo visits these families once every other 

Praises
• Praise the Lord for the safe ar-
rival of Joshua.
• Praise the Lord for Mom and 
Matthew’s help.
• Praise the Lord for a good begin-
ning at Aletheia Bible School.

Prayer Requests
• Pray for continued and full heal-
ing for Patricia.
• Pray for grace as we all adjust to 
having the new baby in the house.
• Pray for wisdom for us as we 
work with the young couples 
group.
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week. Finally, he is continuing to teach at the Bible 
school every week.

Other 
special 
events 
with 
the 
church 
from 
the past 
couple 
months 
include 

a work bee for a member of the church, doing a scout-
ing trip to look for ministry opportunities with the 
youth, a youth event at the Bible school, and a camp 
retreat for families.

Pray that we can continue to be a light in every aspect 
of our lives here. May you have a wonderful, blessed 
season of worshipping our Savior and Judge!
Blessings,

Justo, Tricia, & family

Our growing family is blessed!
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